
 

“All prospective vendors are informed that a common "Unified Vendor Approval 

Module (U-VAM)” hosted on www.ireps.gov.in website has now started 

functioning with effect from 04.05.2021. Henceforth , all the Prospective vendors 

must apply for fresh registration only on the U-VAM module at www.ireps.gov.in 

website. This is a unified portal for registration for all Indian Railways agencies 

including RDSO. 

Please note that application shall not be processed after 11.05.2021 on the existing 

platform on https://blw.indianrailways.gov.in linked to http://dlwdesign.org Please 

register yourself only on www.ireps.gov.in website.” 

 

 

http://dlwdesign.org/

